
  

 

 
September 27, 2023 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 

 
ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 

FINANCING CORPORATION 
 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 – 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
Due to a lack of business, the Regular Meeting of the Financing Corporation 

of the Orange County Sanitation District has been cancelled.  
 
  
 

Please contact the Clerk of the Board at 714-593-7433 if you have any 
questions.  

 


